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Hong Wang

From: Hong Wang
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 10:43 AM
To: Adria Harper
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180141-WS, Proposed Adoption of Rule 25-30.4575, F.A.C., Operating Ratio 

Methodology 

TrackingTracking: Recipient Delivery

Adria Harper Delivered: 9/20/2018 10:43 AM

Per your instruction below, DN 10185-2017 has been copied to Docket 20180141, and DNs 00721-2018 and 10113-2017 have 
been moved to Docket 20180141. 
 
Thanks! 
 

From: Adria Harper  
Sent: Thursday, September 20, 2018 10:33 AM 
To: Hong Wang 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 20180141-WS, Proposed Adoption of Rule 25-30.4575, F.A.C., Operating Ratio Methodology  
 
Hong, 
 
Please copy Document No. 10185-2017 (the Commission rule development and workshop notice) into Docket No.
20180141-WS. 
 
Additionally, please move Document No. 00721-2018 (OPC comments) and Document No. 10113-2017 (the FAR 
rule notice)  into Docket No. 20180141-WS. 
 
Thank you very much for your help. 
 
Adria 
 
Adria E. Harper 
Senior Attorney 
Florida Public Service Commission 
AHarper@psc.state.fl.us 
(850) 413-6082 
 
Please note: Florida has very broad public records laws. Many written communications to or from the Florida Public 
Service Commission may be considered public records, which must be made available to anyone upon request. Your 
e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 




